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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

This week has been a very Christmassy week, with our reception children performing a beautiful Nativity, 

and KS1 children performing their Christmas assembly for parents/carers and grandparents. Well done to all 

children, and a big thank you to all staff who worked hard in preparing children for their big moments. And 

of course, our final Christmas songs on the playground will finish off the week’s festivities.  

This morning, children enjoyed watching their annual pantomime, this year they watched Sleeping Beauty, 

paid for by school fund - I hope they all enjoyed it! 

In the New Year, we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Wall, who has worked at Bromley Hills for the past 17 

years. We wish her all the very best in her new venture. Mrs Wall’s last day will be Tuesday 9th January. Mrs 

Hiscox will be taking over from Mrs Wall whilst we recruit.  

As you can see from the dates column, we are closed on the first day back in January for staff training. 

Therefore, children will return on Tuesday 9th January, at the normal time.  

Please note the Christmas Reading Challenge that Miss Collins is running, whereby children are encouraged 

to read a book over Christmas, with the photo based on a Christmas theme. I look forward to seeing the 

various entries.  

Well done to all the children who entered the Christmas jumper designs – see the winners below! 

Thank you to parents and children who have given myself and staff a Christmas card / Christmas gift. It is 

very kind of you. I would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy New Year, and I look 

forward to seeing children return safe and sound on Tuesday 9th January.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 8th January 2024                     

Staff INSET Day – School Closed 

Tuesday 9th January 2024                    

Start of Term 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th 

February                                                    

Half Term 

Friday 22nd March                                         

Last Day of Spring Term 

Monday 8th April                                     

Start of Summer Term 

Monday 27th – Friday 31st May                  

Half Term 

Friday 19th July                                     

End of Term 

Monday 22nd July                               

Staff INSET Day – School Closed 

 

 

 

Children – you are tasked with a challenge over 

Christmas!  Have a photograph taken of yourself reading 

a book over Christmas, with a Christmas theme / 

background.  

Please send all entries to Miss Collins via email: 

lcollins@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk by Friday 12th January. 

Prizes will be awarded!  

House Points – This Term’s winners are: Air 

Air 

10,927 

Earth 

10,611 

Fire 

10,029 

Water 

10,473 

Children enjoyed the 

Sleeping Beauty Pantomime  

 

 

Photo Removed 

Attendance Autumn Term 

Class RM – 93%                                    

Class RB – 94%                               

Class 1B – 90%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 94%                                           

Class 2L – 94%                                             

Class 3/4B – 94%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 95%                                          

Class 3/4F – 93%                                                

Class 5/6B – 93%                                        

Class 5/6K – 92%                                        

Class 5/6N – 92% 

Total attendance for this term 

is: 93%   

 Well done to class 3/4CS for 

95% attendance this term.  

 

 

Christmas Reading 

Challenge 
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Winning Christmas Jumper designs 
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